
 

 

COVID 19 – BTA Update #4 (March 19) 

 

I hope today’s BSD COVID 19 Update #6 has put many of our members at ease.  
 
The Division’s decision to allow all non-essential staff to work from home will go a long 
way in helping to stop the spread of COVID 19.  I would like to commend Senior 
Administration for making this difficult decision. 
 
The ability to work from home addresses many of the questions and concerns I have 
been receiving.  It may, however, bring attention to some new questions about what 
working from home looks like.  
Unfortunately, I will not have those answers for you, but encourage you to share your 
questions with me and I will do my research to find out everything I can. Any and all 
questions are important questions to help us all understand how this will unfold. 
 
To those members who are deemed to be “essential services”, I assure you, I have and 
will continue to advocate to ensure all safety precautions are in place. If you have 
concerns, or require accommodation, please reach out to me.  I am here to serve you! 
 
I continue to encourage all members to seek the support available in coping with stress 
associated with this new reality. We are all in this together! 
 
   
 
Cale Dunbar 
President 
Brandon Teachers’ Association 
 

 


